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N E W S  R E L E A S E 

 

FREE Turkeys at the League! 
 
Louisville, KY, December 13, 2016— The Louisville Urban League, Kentucky Harvest, and the 1st 
Division of the Louisville Metro Police Department are partnering to distribute 70 frozen 
turkeys to local residents completely of charge.  Turkeys will be available of a first-come-first-
serve basis at the Louisville Urban League building (1535 W Broadway) beginning at 12:15 PM 
today. Turkeys will be limited to one per household.  
 
Together, we hope this small offering will make a joyous impact in the lives of the families we 
serve. The Louisville Urban League is grateful to Kentucky Harvest and the 1st Division of LMPD 
for generosity and partnership. 
 
About the Louisville Urban League 
As an active partner, leader and catalyst we will assist African Americans, other minority groups 
and the disadvantaged to attain social and economic equality and stability through direct 
services and advocacy.  The Louisville Urban League is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. For 
more information, go to www.lul.org. 
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